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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

20-Day Farm Road Closure from Oso Blanca to Vivid Vail 
 

CLARK COUNTY, NV. – The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) will close Farm Road 
from Oso Blanca Road to Vivid Vail Street from March 25 through April 14, 2019, for the 
construction of the flood control crossing as part of the Northwest Corridor Improvements 
Project. Through traffic will be allowed on Oso Blanca, though motorists will not be able to 
access Farm Road from Oso Blanca Road throughout the duration of the closure. The south 
sidewalk along this block of Farm Road will also be closed.  
 
Detours will be made available to the travelling 
public and signed appropriately. These include: 

• Northbound and southbound traffic may 
turn west on Gilcrease Avenue and south on 
Fort Apache Drive to access areas north of 
Farm Road. 

• Southbound traffic may turn west on 
Severence Lane and north on Fort Apache to 
access areas south of Farm Road. 

• Northbound motorists may use westbound 
Elkhorn Road to access areas south of Farm 
Road to Severence Lane 

Through traffic is encouraged to exercise extra 
precaution when passing the construction site. 
Crews will be perform work from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. to 
reopen the area to regular traffic as soon as 
possible. Construction schedules are weather 
dependent and subject to change. 
 
Sign-up and stay up-to-date with the latest news 
and traffic information by visiting us95nw.com. 
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